
Class 1 Week by week 

Spring 2018:  Week 10 

 
   

This week we have been finding out about fish – what makes 

them different to mammals and birds.  We have thought 

about where they live – fresh water or sea water or as a 

pet.  Some children have been looking closely at a trout 

which Mrs Norris brought in, finding out how it can move 

the tail to swim and take oxygen from the water through 

it’s gills. 

 

 
Our three little chicks are growing and changing fast.  We 

can already see their wing feathers growing and they are 

testing them out.  The children have been handling them 

carefully as they are still so delicate. 

 
 

Next week: 

It is Sports Week and we ask that the children come to 

school in PE kit or sports clothes all week.  Please can 

you put some spare PE kit in their PE bags so that they 

have something to change into, if needed. 

We have a sprinter, Beth Dobbin coming into talk with the 

children and lead a circuit session.  So practise your 

moves – Star jumps, Spotty Dogs, Push-ups and Sit-ups! 

 
On Friday we are joining in with Sport Relief and the 

children can come as their favourite sport star or in kit 

for their favourite sport. 

 

 

 


